
Srinubabu Gedela <srinubabuau6@gmail.com>

RE: WCG-2009 updates, invitation letter

Srivastava, Sudhir (NIH/NCI) [E] <srivasts@mail.nih.gov> Thu, Oct 8, 2009 at 1:42 AM

To: "speakerinvitation.omics@omicsonline.com" <speakerinvitation.omics@omicsonline.com>

Cc: Srinubabu Gedela <gedela@stanford.edu>

Dear Lingam,

At this point I am not sure I will be able to attend this meeting because of the health reasons. Doctors have advised

to me to avoid long journey in air plane. I will keep you updated my health improves.

Sudhir Srivastava, Ph.D., MPH

Chief, Cancer Biomarkers Research Group

Division of Cancer Prevention

National Cancer Institute

6130 Executive Boulevard, Suite 3142

Rockville, MD 20852

Voice 301-435-1594

FAX 301-402-8990

Visit EDRN www.cancer.gov/edrn

-----Original Message-----

From: speakerinvitation.omics@omicsonline.com [mailto:speakerinvitation.omics@omicsonline.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2009 3:36 PM

To: Srivastava, Sudhir (NIH/NCI) [E]

Cc: gedela@stanford.edu

Subject: WCG-2009 updates, invitation letter

Dear Dr. Srivastava

Please find enclosed invitation letter for your formal Visa/funding processing. You are requested to submit your

abstract and biography as per attached template on or before 20th October.

Look forward to see you at Foshan.

Best wishes,

Lingam.S,

OMICS Publishing Group,

1058 Reed terrace, Ste 1,

Sunnyvale, CA 94086 USA

Ph: +1-650-218-9744

Fax: +1-650-618-1414
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